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OUA MEMO 00-0520-0096 
MEMORANDUM 
13 May 2020 
 

For: Schools Division Superintendents 
 Principals / School Heads 
 
Subject: PERMISSION FOR  
 DITO TELECOMMUNITY CORPORATION,  
 HUAWEI TECHNOLOGIES PHILIPPINES,  
 AND ZTE PHILIPPINES, INC. TO ACCESS  
 SCHOOL SITE TO CONDUCT SOIL TESTS 
 AND STRUCTURAL INVESTIGATION  

 
 

This is to advise all concerned that the Office of the Undersecretary for 
Administration (OUA) has approved the request of DITO Telecommunity 
Corporation, Huawei Technologies Philippines, and ZTE Philippines, Inc. to 
conduct soil testing and structural investigation at school sites from 06 May 2020 
to 31 December 2020, 8:00AM-6:00PM. Kindly allow them access to your school so 
they can carry out their activities. 

 
While they promised to exert best efforts to ensure minimal or no 

inconvenience, it is important that they strictly comply with DepEd Minimum 
Health Standards and DepEd Infrastructure Guidelines, most especially during 
this COVID-19 Public Health Crisis.  

 
Kindly keep the OUA updated on significant developments during project 

implementation. 
 

 Thank you. 
 

 
ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 

        Undersecretary 
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